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GeoBee: Stout Has a Champion 

The final Geo Bee round was held on Wednesday, January 27 in 

the Team room (H-hall). Nine (9) finalists participated to select 

two (2) finalists. The last two (2) finalists were Anthony 

Ghalbouni and Hussein Almashkur while 

the Preliminary Round Champion Ali 

Jammoul finished a strong third. 

In the Championship Round, Hussein 

Almashkur finished as a runner-up while 

Anthony Ghalbouni answered all his 

questions correctly and won the title. 

Anthony Ghalbouni will now try to 

qualify online for the State Round. If for 

any reason, Galbouni is not able to carry out his duties, 

Hussein Almashkur will replace the Champion.  

Mr. Oke and Mr. Sabra would like to personally thank every 

participant and wish him or her better luck next time. 

Hat Day: Today 

The Relay for Life activities continue! After the Bake Sale that took 

place on Wednesday, January 27 during lunch, Hat Day will be held 

today, Thursday, January 28th. So, Pay $1 in your 1st Hour and wear 

a hat all day! 

½ Day School: January 29 

Students will have ½ day of school on Friday January 29, 2016. Hopefully there 

will not be a lot of snow to clean from your parents’ driveway, or loads of 

laundry and piles of dishes to clean!  

Circle of Friends Club Permission Slips due Date: Feb. 1st 

Circle of Friends Club permission slips are due on Monday, February 1st, 2016. 

Submit them to Ms. Nasser. If she isn't in her office, slip them under her 

door. Please, see Ms. Nasser if you want to sign up or need a permission slip. 

 

 



STOUT MIDDLE School        THE DAILY BULLETIN 
 
 

 1 

Go 
Falcons 

Girls' Volleyball Tryouts: Feb. 3, 4 

Here is the new dates of the volleyball tryouts.! 

7th grade tryouts:  Wednesday, February 3 from 3:00-4:55. 

8th grade tryouts:  Thursday, February 4 from 3:00-4:55. 

Please come dressed in gym clothes and proper gym shoes. There will be a bus 

to take you home.  See you soon. Coach Haddad. 

Valentine's Day Candy Gram Fundraiser:  

Valentine's Day is coming and love is in the air!  Cupid has his quiver 

loaded with arrows and Stout Track is having the Annual Valentine's 

Day Candy Gram Fundraiser!   

From Wednesday, February 3rd through Wednesday, February 10th, we 

will have a table set up during lunch, where you can buy candy grams 

(as many as you can afford!) to send to anyone in the school for only 

50 cents! You will be sending a message and a heart shaped sucker to 

anyone of your choosing for only a half a buck! Make sure you know 

the AA teacher of the person you want to send your candy gram 

to! Candy gram delivery will take place on February 11th, during AA. Coaches Rancilio & Hool 

Math League Contest: Feb. 23 

Do you want to see how you do in Math against other students in 

the State of Michigan? On Tuesday, Feb. 23, 2016, Stout will give 

you the chance to do that. The top scorer of each will receive a 

Certificate of Merit from the Math League in addition to other 

awards and prizes. You can register with your Math teacher or 

with Mr. Sabra before Friday, Feb. 19, 2016. 

You can visit the following site to practice. You will find many 

samples along with the solutions. You do not need to log in or register for that page. 

http://www.mathleague.com/index.php/annualcontestinformation/samplecontests 

Battle of the Books: March 11 

It is time to swap books again. Please report to the Media Center with 

your team to change books. You must present your i.d. and must have 

no overdue books. The competition date has been set and The Battle of 

Books will commence on Friday, March 11th, 2016. Happy reading!  

STEM Applications for 2016 – 2017 Soon Online 

This year, STEM applications (school Year 2016-2017) will be 

submitted on line by clicking a link that will be made available the 

week of March 7. All applications must be submitted by March 18. 

Here is the link for more info: 

http://stem.dearbornschools.org/stem-application/  

http://stem.dearbornschools.org/stem-application/

